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Subject: KM-1100MAJ50 (50 Cycle) Pump motor capacitor 
 

 

 

It has been brought to our attention that early production of the KM-1100MAJ50 series may 

have been manufactured with the wrong pump motor capacitor.  The affected serial numbers are 

J00158F and earlier. 

 

This units were manufactured with a 5.5MFD capacitor instead of the correct 10.0MFD. 

 

If you have customers that have these units, it is recommended that the pump capacitor be 

replaced with part number 4A6435-01. 

 

Possible symptoms may include, the pump motor not operating resulting in 3 beep errors or long 

freeze times. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this change, please contact the Technical Support 

Department at tech-support@hoshizaki.com or 1-800-233-1940. 
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